
City of Pensacola

Memorandum

222 West Main Street
Pensacola, FL  32502

File #: 18-00125 City Council 4/12/2018

PRESENTATION ITEM

FROM:    City Council Vice President Sherri F. Myers

SUBJECT:

THE USE OF PLASTIC BAGS

REQUEST:

That City Council be provided a presentation from the League of Women Voters regarding the use of plastic
bags in retail establishments.

SUMMARY:

The use of plastic bags is presenting environmentally challenging situations as well as creating storm water
issues within the City.

This presentation will outline some of the challenges being faced by the City. This presentation will be
conducted at the Regular meeting of the City Council, April 12, 2018.

PRIOR ACTION:

January 12, 2017 - City Council adopted Resolution 17-02

STAFF CONTACT:

Don Kraher, Council Executive

ATTACHMENTS:

1)  None

PRESENTATION: Yes
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